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Officers 2023-2024 

President – Sue Mower 
President Elect- Mary Schuehler 
Vice President – Lauren Little 
Secretary – Alison Mandel 
Treasurer – Joe Klaiber 
Immediate Past President – Sherry Mandell 

Mee�ngs are 1st, 3rd and 4th Thursdays at noon, 2nd Thursday at 5:30pm 
At the Clarion Inn, Elmira 

Next Meeting – 5:30pm – Katie Smith – Girl Scouts and Renata Stiehl 
& Nick Quatrini – Valor at Sea   

Welcome Table – John Keenan       Invocation – Brenda Leigh Johnson

There is First Arena Ticket Scanning 
Jan 5 – Team 1 (Mandel) 7:05pm 
Jan 19 – Team 2 (Allison) 7:05pm 
Jan 25 – Team 3 (Peris) 7:05pm 
Jan 26 – Team 4 (Schuehler) 7:05pm 

Kiwanis Klarion –January 4, 2024 

This week’s program was our own Lauren Little talking about a possible 
new project at Arnot Ogden with the Kiwanis Closet. 
Lauren is Program Director for the Children’s Miracle Network at Arnot 
Ogden, and they also work the pediatric unit at the hospital. She 
mentioned that teens who are admitted to the unit with mental health 
issues often have no clothes to put on once they are stabilized and she 
thought it would be a good project for us to help stock a clothes closet with 
some sweatpants & sweatshirts that they could wear instead of hospital 
gowns.  She also mentioned that younger children especially babies could 
use some onesies. 
Lauren mentioned that there would be an initial investment to get the 
closet set up and then we would restock it as necessary. It will be on the 
Board agenda on Monday night!  Sounds like a great program! 

Upcoming Programs: 

Jan 11 – Katie Smith – Girl Scouts &  
Renata Stehl & Nick Quatrini – 5:30pm 

Jan 18 – TBD 
  If you have ideas for programs, 
   please let Mary Schuehler know. 

Program 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

Board Meeting – Jan 8th -5:30pm 
Clarion 

Jan 16 - 9am - Pick up Wreaths at 
Woodlawn National Cemetery 

January 27 – Community Kitchen 

January 28 – Applebee’s Pancake 
Breakfast - $10 – 8am-10am 
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Birthday Table –  
 
We decided to once again recognize the 
Birthdays each month of our members.  
President Sue brought in a cake for the 
January birthdays which are Joy Casciotti – Jan 
12 and Steve Mower - Jan 19.  Everyone 
enjoyed a piece of cake from Wegmans!  
 
Happy Birthday – Joy & Steve!  
 
The February Birthdays will be recognized at 
the February 1st meeting! 

Here’s What else you Missed 
Today….. 

50-50: 

Gordy Schuehler won the 50/50 of 
$10.  He didn’t draw the King so the pot 
is now at $333. 

Rays Pay Day: 

Curren Sekella would have won the 
$100.  Next week it will be $105!! 

 


